The Health Project—Erratum Statement

McKesson Corporation

In 2015, the original application from McKesson stated, “An assessment of annual program
costs amounted to $12.2 million over the analysis period, resulting in a return of 30% for
each dollar invested (using the $13.3 million from the cohort analyzed above, without
extrapolation to the larger population).” McKesson requested a correction to the annual
program costs listed ($12.2 million), as they were in fact $10.2 million. The following
explanation was given: “The $12.2 million was incorrectly inserted when it actually reflects
the annual program costs for the ENTIRE McKesson eligible population, not the program
cost per person applied to the population count of the cohort analyzed. The 30% ROI is
correct.”




